
February 8th, 2020


There are 123 days until the biggest event of the school year! 

We need help in the following areas: 

Solicitations of prizes and sponsorships!  

Volunteers for the night of the event (registration, check in/out, etc.) 

Mark your calendars, invite your friends and family members! Come enjoy 
a night to celebrate love, family and Corpus Christi School! 

Contact the Gala Chairs to help: 
ray.espo7@gmail.com 
jewett.sam@gmail.com 
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